
 
 

Dear Ifield Families, Governors, Staff and Friends, 

 

I hope you had a wonderful Easter holiday with family and friends. It has been lovely to experience lighter 
evenings and the weather is certainly starting to improve. 

 

Ifield pupils have started another term, full of enriching experiences and community visits, engaging in 
Arts Week and a residential opportunity for Key Stage 3 and 4 students. 

 
Our curriculum theme for Term 5 is: What We Eat and Where It Comes From. I hope that you have 
found the class curriculum newsletters beneficial for communication between home and school.  

 

The newsletter for May will be shared via a platform called Microsoft Sway, which will enable us to share 
more interactive news with you, such as videos.  

 

It was wonderful to see so many parents, carers and families join the Arts Week parade on Friday last 
week. It is expected that the sun will be shining on Saturday and we hope that many of you will join us at 
the School Woodlands for our Annual Bluebell Day from 11am.  

 

With very best wishes,  

 

Maddie Arnold-Jones 

Headteacher 
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Pupils from Ifield School took part in a Multi-Arts Event, Voices in the Wilderness, a collaborative project 
involving several special schools across Kent. It was a wonderful opportunity for pupils to express themselves 
through various forms of art, including music, dance, drama and visual arts. Pupils performed in front of an 
audience at The Woodville Theatre in Gravesend. As tickets were limited, pupils also performed at Ifield School, 
so that a greater number of parents, families, pupils and staff could attend. A special thank you to Hannah 
Stevens, our Music Teacher for orchestrating the project for Ifield pupils.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Voices In The Wilderness 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 

Ski Competition Winners 
 

On Thursday 18th April 2024, students in Key Stage 3 and 4 took part in a Ski Competition at Chatham Ski 
Centre. We were all very proud of our ski team, as they came first in the Kent School Games, Ski Competition. 
All participants displayed amazing determination, confidence and teamwork and were so excited to receive 
a medal and trophy. Congratulations to all involved!  
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 



 

Safeguarding 
 

Safeguarding remains our highest priority at Ifield School and we continue to work closely with parents and 
families to support online safety whilst at home.  The National College publishes guidance related to online 
safety every Wednesday, which is shared via our Facebook page. Please see the advice below for parents 
and carers linked to What’s App and how to ensure parental controls are in place for your child at home.  
 

 
 

Save the Dates 

 

PTFA Coffee Morning - Friday 10th May 2024 
Bluebell Day - Saturday 11th May 2024 

Lower School PE Enrichment Open Afternoon - Tuesday 21st May 2024 
Cedar Class PE Enrichment Open Afternoon - Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

 


